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January 13, 2022 
 
 
Shawn McKenzie, Branch Manager  
NRC Gulf Environmental Services Inc 
6900 NW 12th Ave 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309 
Shawn.mckenzie@usecology.com  
    
Re:      NRC Gulf Environmental Services Inc – Return to Compliance Letter 
 EPA ID # FLD099077257 
 Broward County 
 
Dear Mr. McKenzie: 
 
Department personnel conducted an inspection of the above-referenced facility on 
December 9, 2021. Based on the information provided during and following the 
inspection, the facility was determined to be out of compliance with the Department’s 
rules and regulations. A copy of the inspection report is attached for your records, and 
any non-compliance items which may have been identified at the time of the inspection 
have been corrected.  
 
The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this facility in compliance with state 
and federal rules. Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Justin 
Stark at 561-681-6648 or via e-mail at Justin.Stark@floridadep.gov   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Alannah Irwin 
Environmental Manager  
Southeast District 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
AI/JS 
  
Enclosures: Oculus Link: Hazardous Waste Final Inspection Report  
 
cc: Justin Stark, Alannah Irwin – FDEP SED 
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